

Brighton & Hove City Council
4th Floor Bartholomew House
Bartholomew Square
Brighton
BN1 1JE

Mr Rob Heale

FOI Reference: 5703089 Direct Dial: 01273 295959

Email: foicase@faton-hove.gov.uk

Date: 29 January 2020

Your reference:request-631297-ca334c63@whatdotheyknow.com

Dear Mr Heale

Freedom of Information Act 2000

We can confirm that the information requested is held by Brighton & Hove City Council. We have detailed below the information that is being released to you.

1. At what Full Council Meeting was the Public Funding of the i360 approved?

The funding of the i360 was approved by a Special Meeting of the Policy & Resources Committee on 6 March 2014. Reports are available on the council's web site.

2. Which Councillors voted for the Public Funding of the i360; which abstained; and which voted against?

Green councillors J Kitkat, J Bowden, I Davey and B Randall voted in favour. Conservative councillors G Theobald, G Peltzer-Dunn and A Norman voted in favour. Labour & Co-op councillors W Morgan, L Hamilton and J Lepper voted against.

3. What was the amount owing to Brighton and Hove City Council by i360Ltd at June 2019?

The amount of the loan to the i360 Ltd by Brighton and Hove City Council at 30/06/2019 was £37.366 million

4. What was the amount owing to Brighton and Hove City Council by i360Ltd at Dec 2019?

The amount of the loan to the i360 Ltd by Brighton and Hove City Council at 31/12/2019 was £38.196 million after allowing for a £0.312 million adjustment

where the council received funds that were due to the Coast2Capital Local Enterprise Partnership. Details of this adjustment are included in papers to the council's Policy & Resources Committee on the 5th December 2019 which are available on the council's website.

Please quote the reference number 5703089 in any future communications.

If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request, you have the right to ask for an Internal Review. Internal Review requests should be submitted within two months of the date of receipt of the response to your original request, as per ICO Guidance https://ico.org.uk/your-data-matters/official-information/ and should be addressed to:

foicases@mail.brighton-hove.gov.uk

or by post to;

Information Governance Team Brighton & Hove City Council 4th Floor, Bartholomew House Bartholomew Square Brighton BN1 1JE

If you are still dissatisfied with the Council's response after the Internal Review you have a right of appeal to the Information Commissioner at:

The Information Commissioner's Office Wycliffe House Water Lane Wilmslow Cheshire SK9 5AF.

Telephone: 0303 123 1113 Website: www.ico.org.uk

We will now close your request as of this date.

Yours sincerely

Information Governance Officer